
 
St. Anthony Park Community Council/District 12 
2395 University Avenue West, Suite 300E 
Saint Paul, MN  55114 
 
 
To: Saint Paul City Council 
15 Kellogg Blvd. West 
310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
March 8, 2020 
 
RE: Appeal of 2495 Kasota Avenue - Rohn Industries Site Plan (File #: APC 19-4) 
 
Dear President Brendmoen and Councilmembers, 
 
We, the St. Anthony Park Community Council, thank you for the opportunity to send you the attached 
information and PowerPoint in regards to our appeal of the site plan for 2495 Kasota. Though this 
information has been submitted throughout the process, we have summarized​ ​our rebuttals directly in 
the Staff Report for your convenience. Furthermore, we are including a written version of the personal 
recollections you heard at the Public Hearing. 
 
I particularly call your attention to our rebuttal​ ​of point ​2, ​Applicable ordinances of the City of Saint Paul​. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kathryn Murray, Executive Director 
kathryn@sapcc.org | 651-649-5992 
www.sapcc.org 


